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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 8:28 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Docket No. 160186-El
Attachments: SKMBT_C224e17013107420.pdf

Good morning: 
 
Please place the attached in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in 
Docket No. 160186-EI. 
 
Thank you, 
Joann 
 
 
From: patrick@gosolartrek.com [mailto:patrick@gosolartrek.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 6:54 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Cc: Bill Gallagher; millar@theleveredge.com; mirasol@comcast.net; rwilson@flgreenteam.com; wendy@flaseia.org; Tom 
Harriman; Wayne Wallace; Robert Zrallack; Troy Millar; Mike Antheil; chris@univ-solar.com; Remo Eyal; Mike Garrett; 
richard.pinsky@akerman.com 
Subject: Docket No. 160186-El 
 
Dear Chairman Brown, 
 
Please see attached response from FlaSEIA, Florida Solar Energy Industry Association, in regards to the 
Gulf Power rate increase docket No. 160186-El 
 
Regards, 
Patrick Altier 
President 
FlaSEIA 
2555 Porter Lake Dr.  
Ste. 106 
Sarasota, FL 34240 
www.flaseia.org 
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January 29, 2017 

Chairman Julie Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re; Gulf Power Rate Increase Request 

Dear Commissioner Brown, 

I appreciate the commission holding the public hearings in regards to the rate increase requested by Gulf 
Power. 

Representing the solar industry in Florida as well as consumers who wish to adopt solar, I am concerned with 
the 155% increase to the base rate. Regardless of the efforts of consumers to conserve, investments in energy 
efficiency and renewable energy, a gulf power customer will pay more. 

As a regulated monopoly, Gulf Power is the only choice a panhandle consumer has for electricity. 
Homeowners and businesses do not have the ability to select another power company when the cost is too 
high or the terms are unfair and unreasonable. 

A transition to higher base rate fee structure will adversely affect not only the solar· industry but, electricians, 
HVAC contractors, window installers, insulation companies, materials distributors, engineers, county permitting 
offices and more. This rate structure change is harmful to small business and the Florida economy. 

We understand a business must make a profit and continue to make investments in infrastructure. The rate 
increase requested by Gulf Power is unreasonable and leaves panhandle consumers no options to reduce 
their cost for electricity. 

The membership of FlaSEIA respectfully request that you deny the increase to the base rate and allow Gulf 
Power to refile another request where electric users can reduce their cost by conserving energy and investing 
in energy efficiency. I believe this is the fairest scenario to Ratepayers, Florida small businesses and Gulf 
Power. 

Regards, ~ 

l~ 
President FlaSEIA 

Florida Solar Energy Industry Association 
2555 Porter Lake Dr. 
Suite 106 
Sarasota, FL 34240 
Ph; (800) 426-5899 
www.flaseia.org 




